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VIA CERTIFIED MAIL 7000 0600 0026 8343 4793 February 7, 2002
Mr. Gary F. Lindgren, CHMM

Vice President, Compliance

Heritage Environmental Services, LLC

7901 West Morris Street

Indianapolis, Indiana 46231

Dear Mr. Lindgren:

Re:  Final Decision
Temporary Authorization Request for
Class 2 Permit Modification Request INR02-3
Heritage Environmental Services, L.L.C.
Hazardous Waste Landfill
Roachdale, Putnam County, Indiana
IND 930503890

The Indiana Department of Environmental Management (IDEM) acknowledges receipt of a temporary
authorization request dated February 5, 2002, submitted in concert with Class 2 Permit Modification Request
INR02-3. The temporary authorization request has been reviewed per 329 IAC 3.1-13-1 and 40 CFR 270.42(e) and
has been approved. This temporary authorization is granted exclusively for the receipt and disposal of
approximately 8,000 cubic yards of polychlorinated biphenyl (PCB) contaminated soil excavated and removed
from the Shelly Ditch Removal Action Site by Raybestos Products Company (Raybestos) as allowed under the

Risk-based Disposal Approval granted by U.S. Environmental Protection Agency on January 4, 2002 via
correspondence addressed to Mr. William F. Burke of Raybestos.

The Class 2 Permit Modification Request dated February 5, 2002, is under review by IDEM staff and
comments conceming its revision are forthcoming. Please note that it is possible that activities allowed under the
temporary authorization may not be allowed after a final decision is made on the Class 2 Permit Modification

Request.
You have the right to appeal this decision pursuant to IC 4-21.5-3-7.

If you have any questions regarding this matter, please contact Ms. Rebecca Eifert Joniskan at

(317) 232-3404.
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omas E. Linson, Chief
Permits Branch
Office of Land Quality

Sincerely,
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